
From: Damian Leandres
Sent: 23/02/2025 4:06:23 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA2025/0132

I am a resident on roseberry street in manly vale and I do not wish for McDonald’s to be built
on roseberry street. It will bring a huge amount of rubbish and traffic to our street. The traffic
management is already poor on roseberry street with massive queues along the street given
the amount of homeware and shopping outlets. The putrid smell of greasy food and burning
seed oils to this residential area is a big no.
Damian Leandres




